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Dear Friend, 
 

With fall here, we tend to start thinking about the upcoming 

holidays. HPPL would be happy for you to put us and the 

animals we help in your plans. We have some exciting end of 

year events coming up, and each of them will help us offer a 

better life to the abandoned dogs and cats out there for whom 

fall and winter means tougher times.  

If you help us, we can help the many cats and dogs that need 

assistance. So please take a minute to think about attending or 

volunteering at  one of our upcoming events. That way, HPPL 

can continue to help the dogs and cats who need a little or a lot 

to make life complete. Hope to see you soon! 

P.S.  Paulina is about a month away from going to adoption 

day. She is continuing hydrotherapy and building up the 

strength in her rear leg.  Thanks to all of you, Paulina is 

enjoying being a puppy while she gets ready for her forever 

home. To contribute to her rehabilitation, click here. 

HPPL GREETINGS Volume 3, Issue 7,  Oct.  2010  

In September 2010, HPPL did: 
 
Spay/Neuter & Vaccinations 
29  — 23 dogs and 6 cats 
 
Major Medical 
(Heartworm, Skin, & Ortho) 
7 dogs 
 
Adoptions 
21 — 12 dogs and 9 cats 

 
A Big Thank You from HPPL!  

eNewsletter Spotlight  

We love to hear about HPPL animals that have been making 
people’s lives happy. If you have a special friend, we encourage 
you to send us a picture and an update! 
 

Maddie (formerly Snoopy) 

This note came in from Cindy after our September eNewsletter: 

“Just thought I would let you guys know, it has been five years since 

Maddie (previously Snoopy) became a part of my family. I like to call 

her my dog-child. She is beautiful, healthy, very happy and such a 

blessing. Thanks so much!”   

 

We Love Happy Endings! 

MADDIE 

HAPPY ENDINGS 

ADOPTION HIGHLIGHTS 

Josie (HPPL Tag Number 4278) 
Josie is so happy to be rescued from life in the woods. Someone 

dumped this girl and she found her way to a retirement home where 

the residents fed her and her pups. In fact, they helped to find homes 

for her pups, so now Josie is the one waiting to take the final step 

toward the good life. She is so sweet and affectionate and wants 

nothing more than to please someone. She does enjoy playing and 

running around, but a lap, some belly pets and good ear scratches are 

all priorities for her too.   

 

For other wonderful dogs and cats needing homes, please call us at 

713-862-7387, or view them on our website at www.hppl.org or go to 

www.petfinder.com and search for HPPL. 

UPCOMING EVENTS: We need you! Sign up Now!  

BARK & BLING JEWELRY PARTY – Thursday, November 11 from 5 PM – 

8 PM,  Olive Garden at 10830 NW Freeway (Hwy 290 near 610) 

Here’s another chance to find some unique gifts for birthdays, holidays, or 

special occasions. The jewelry from Jewels by Park Lane is not only beautiful 

and exclusive, but a portion of the proceeds are directly donated to HPPL. Join 

us to shop for yourself and to help the animals. A refreshment and light 

appetizers will be served.. Please RSVP to 832-638-6786 or call for further 

information. 

TEN THOUSAND VILLAGES SHOPPING NIGHT – Friday, December 10 

from 6 PM - 8 PM – 2424A Rice Blvd. in Rice Village  

You will find many unusual handmade gifts for the holiday at this wonderful 

shop. TTV is a nonprofit, fair trade organization designed to assist artisans in 

developing countries. This is a win-win for everyone as TTV will donate 15% of 

the evening’s sales to HPPL. Please RSVP at hppl@hppl.org. 

SANTA PHOTOS – December Dates TBA 

Information coming soon to our website at  www.hppl.org with more details on 

times, dates, and locations. You can’t believe what fun it is to help by dressing 

up as Santa, taking pictures or being the elf assistant. There will be several 

shifts for volunteers or you can bring you pet for a photo too.  

PAULINA  

THANK YOU TO…. 

All the HPPL friends who attended the Pedal 4 Paws event on 

September 25.  Just ask anyone and you will hear that a good time 

was had by all! 

JOSIE  

Please continue to email or send us photos and updates of your wonderful HPPL pets. 

This email was sent to Friend of HPPL at hppl@hppl.org. 

To continue receiving our emails, please add us to your 
address book or safe list  

Don’t want to receive these emails? Unsubscribe 

Was this email forwarded to you? Subscribe to receive our future emails. 

For more information, visit our website at www.hppl.org 
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